
From: Knott, Sue (MDA) <sue.knott@state.mn.us> 
Date: Wed, Dec 4, 2019 at 1:59 PM 
Subject: Ag Literacy Grant - Congrats 
To: leah.mcneil@isd709.org <leah.mcneil@isd709.org> 
 

Leah, 

Congratulations, you have been selected as a Minnesota Agriculture in the Classroom 

Agricultural Literacy Grant recipient!  We sincerely appreciate the time and effort you put into 

applying for grant funds to integrate agriculture into your curricula, classroom and community. 

Our review committee would like to award you $400.00 to purchase chafing dishes for your 

Clock Tower Catering project.  Our committee is not able to provide funds for the catering 

uniforms at this time.  We hope that you might be able to connect with local groups, businesses 

or organizations that could assist in funding these T-shirts and sweatshirts.  

 

Please confirm the following information is correct: 

Check written to: Leah McNeil 

Check sent to: 

Denfeld High School 

Attn Leah McNeil 

401 North 44th Ave W 

Duluth, MN 55807 

Once this information is confirmed we will get your check in the mail. 

Our grant program guidelines request that you utilize the grant funds before December 31, 

2020.  We also ask you to complete the Agricultural Literacy Final Report online form when 

your project is complete. 

  

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions. 

  

Once again congratulations and thank you for your interest in agricultural education! 

Sue 

  

  
Sue Knott | Education Specialist 
Minnesota Agriculture in the Classroom Program 
Minnesota Department of Agriculture 
625 Robert Street North | Saint Paul, MN 55155-2538 
(P) 651-201-6486 | sue.knott@state.mn.us 
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